
From: Sara Ouellet <Sara.Ouellet@boydmanagement.com>
To:  

Date: 9/5/2018 12:54:57 PM
Subject: Sandy Bay Grand Opening and Ribbon Cutting Ceremony

Good Afternoon-
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Sandy Bay Apartments Ribbon Cutting Celebration that was scheduled for 
Tuesday, September 18th has been cancelled. We will notify you if this is rescheduled for a later date.
 
Thank you
 
Sara Ouellet
Project Manager
Boyd Management, Inc.
P.O. Box 23589
Columbia, SC 29224
(803) 419-6566 Direct Line
Sara.Ouellet@Boydmanagement.com
 
“This institution is an equal opportunity provider.”
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